
Dear Committee Members, 
 
I am writing in support of HB 2509 to ban plastic bags.   Plastic, and especially bags, is causing significant 
environmental damage.   We must put a stop to plastic pollution, and it will not happen without 
legislation.    Please pass HB 2509. 
 
Eric Halperin, O.D. 
Gearhart OR 
 


